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Address 1 
Address 2 
 
Re: Request for information on water conservation recognition/awards programs 
 
Dear Contact Person: 
 
The Water Conservation Advisory Council (Council) was created by the 80th Texas 
Legislature by passage of House Bill 4 and Senate Bill 3. One of the legislative charges 
to the Council is to develop and implement a Public Recognition Program for water 
conservation. Members of the Council are aware that many associations, organizations, 
individual utilities, and local political subdivisions already have public recognition 
programs for water conservation activities. In order to better understand what is already 
in place and then how these programs could be utilized in a state level recognition 
program, the Council requests input on what programs are conducted by you and by your 
members. 
 
Enclosed is a survey form that we would appreciate if you would forward to your 
membership and also to complete and return if you have a water conservation recognition 
program of your own. You will notice that the Texas Water Development Board serves as 
support staff for the Council. If you have questions about this request or the survey form, 
please contact Ms. Vanessa Escobar by telephone at (512) 463-1667, or by e-mail at     
Vanessa.Escobar@twdb.state.tx.us 
 
I appreciate your consideration in assisting the members of the Council in our work on 
this charge from the Texas Legislature. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
C. E. Williams 
Presiding Officer 
Water Conservation Advisory Council 
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